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ICO Blog: The Data Protection Fee: does your company need to pay? 
Under the Data Protection Act 2018 organisations processing personal information are required to pay a data 
protection fee unless they are exempt. The Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) have launched a 
campaign reminding companies of their legal responsibility to pay a data protection fee. 
 
News Article: Cleveland Police Officer's mother-in-law 'threw out' child sex files 
A hearing has been told that details of child sex victims ended up in a skip after a police sergeant's mother-in-
law threw them out by accident. 
 
ICO News: ICO consultation on the draft right of access guidance 
The ICO are running a consultation on their draft guidance on the right to access to gather the views of 
stakeholders and the public. 
 
News Article: UK-US post-Brexit data flow agreement could water down regulation standards 
Obtaining commitments that guarantee the free-flow of personal data across the Atlantic is a "top priority" for 
the US in any discussions with the UK over a future relationship post-Brexit. 

 
Am rhagor o ddiweddaridau ynglyn â Diogelu data ewch i wefan Swyddfa Comisiynwdd Gwybodaeth. Cliciwch 
yma.            
 
For updates on the ICO’s Guide to the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) click here [link]. 
 

 

 

 
 

This eAlert is intended for staff, both within the NHS Wales Informatics Service and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

The NHS Wales Informatics Service is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views 

expressed within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have 

no control over availability of the linked pages. 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch NWISinformationgovernance@wales.nhs.uk    
 
If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact NWISInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk 
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